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MRCS Part B May 2021

The four Surgical Royal Colleges of the United Kingdom and in Ireland can confirm that the
May 2021 MRCS Part B (OSCE) will be delivered in-person, maintaining social distancing, in
the previously stated exam window between 8 and 23 May 2021.

The exam format will be the same as in October 2020, as previously announced to
candidates: (https://www.intercollegiatemrcsexams.org.uk/announcements/changes-to-mrcs-
part-b-osce-october-2020-due-to-covid-19/).

Candidates will be contacted by the College to which they applied with information on the
exact date they will be sitting the exam.

Candidates should check and follow Government advice about travel and accommodation
when attending an examination.
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